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Change of Auditor  
 

5 June 2024: Schrole Group Limited (ASX: SCL) (“Schrole” or the “Company”) advises that in 
accordance with Listing Rule 3.16.3, BDO Audit Pty Ltd (BDO Audit) has been appointed as auditor 
of the Company.  The appointment follows the resignation of BDO Audit (WA) Pty Ltd (BDO WA) and 
ASIC’s consent to the resignation in accordance with s329(5) of the Corporations Act 2001 (the Act). 

The change of auditor arose as a result of BDO WA restructuring its audit practice whereby audits will 
be conducted by BDO Audit, an authorised audit company, rather than BDO WA. 

In accordance with s327C of the Act, a resolution will be proposed at the Company’s next Annual 
General Meeting to confirm the appointment of the Company’s auditor. 

This announcement was authorised for release by the Board of Schrole Group Limited. 

For further information, please contact: 
 

Investors 
 
Rob Graham 
Managing Director Schrole Group Ltd  
Investors@schrole.edu.au 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Forward Looking Statements 

Statements contained in this release, particularly those regarding possible or assumed future performance, revenue, costs, 
dividends, production levels or rates, prices or potential growth of the Company, are, or may be, forward looking statements.  
Such statements relate to future events and expectations and, as such, involve known and unknown risks and uncertainties.  
Actual results and developments may differ materially from those expressed or implied by these forward-looking statements 
depending on a variety of factors. 
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